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NW/VS/End of Term 

 

1st July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we approach the last full week of term there is still a lot going on. 

 

There will be activities for both primary and secondary. 

 

On Wednesday 20th July it will Sports Day for the whole school with field events in the morning and 

track events in the afternoon. If the weather is warm, can we ask that pupils have hats, sun screen 

and water to keep them hydrated. 

 

On Friday 22nd July the term will end. There will be a whole school assembly at 1pm with secondary 

pupils being dismissed at 1.30pm and primary pupils dismissed at 1.45pm.  This will allow for the 

staff to come together to say goodbyes to primary and secondary colleagues. 

 

Finally, can I take this opportunity to wish you all a safe, healthy, and good summer break. We look 

forward to welcoming the pupils back to school on Monday 5th September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr Neil Wilkinson 

Executive Headteacher 
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